
 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This certificate is awarded 

to Class 4 for highest 

attendance this week. 

(98.37%) 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL Friday 1st February 2019 

 2012 

School starts at 8:45 

4th Choir 12.30pm 

 School disco Village Hall 5-6.30pm 

6th Forest School Group 

After school clubs 3-4pm 

7th  Y3 swimming 

 Y6 after school SATs club 

Events coming up 
11.2.19 Young Voices Manchester 

15.2.19 Finish for half term 3.00pm 

25.2.19 Back to school 

28.2.19 Forest School group residential 

7.3.19   World Book Day 

20.3.19 Easter Fair day 

26.3.19 Parent’s open afternoon 

29.3.19 Finish for Easter 1.30pm 

 

Check out our website: www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

ATTENDANCE         

School attendance this week 

96.9% 

WELL DONE! 

Our Local Authority target is 96% 

Appointments should be made after 3pm 

 VACANCY – PARENT GOVERNOR REQUIRED – for information about the role please contact the office 

 ATTENDANCE: 2 children were late this week. Well done everyone else! 
 Pupils arriving late will have to miss playtime so please ensure your child is at school before 8.45am 

 Please drive carefully and park considerately when bringing and collecting children from school –  

 PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN THE CAR PARK, THE BUS LANE OR THE DOUBLE YELLOW LINES.  

 

 

Star of the Week 
This week Star of the Week 

has been awarded to 
Cameron and Evie from Class 1, 

Lucy and Evie from Class 2, 
Callum and Jessica from Class 3, 
Summer and Logan from Class 4, 

Lily and Lorton from Class 5. 
Well done everyone! 

 

 

  

Cake Donations – School Disco 
 

The fundraisers would really appreciate any 
cake donations for the school disco on Monday 
4th February. Cakes can be brought to school 

on Monday. Thank you. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DERWENT VALE PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL - ACHIEVING TOGETHER 

 

 “Strive for 5” reading challenge.  

Last half terms prize was a morning 

of games, 114/123 children achieved their 

Strive For 5. Brilliant!  

Safeguarding Cumbria Local Children’s Safeguarding Board 

(LSCB).  Concerns about the wellbeing of any child information 

can be found at http://cumbrialscb.com Tel:  0333 240 1727 

 

 

INTERNET SAFETY. It has come to our attention that 

pupils at home are viewing DVDs and accessing online 

images which are highly inappropriate for their age. Within 

school we teach the children how to stay safe online and 

why they should not be accessing 18+ age limited materials. 

The school website has a wide range of information and 

advice on INTERNET SAFETY. Please check this out and 

act accordingly to safeguard your child. 

Safeguarding Cumbria Local 

Children’s Safeguarding Board 

(LSCB).  Concerns about the 

wellbeing of any child information can 

be found at http://cumbrialscb.com  

Tel:  0333 240 1727 

 

Parliament Week – Stones  
We have had several responses to people 
finding our stones.  
Their messages have all been very positive 
and have shown the Cumbrian community 
interest in helping to make our home and 
local environment a good place to live. 
 
Don’t forget to keep an eye out for 
Derwent Vale Improving our World stones. 

Advertise your business here - £30 

per term 8cm x 5.5cm box. 

Proceeds to School Fund 

Dinner Money 

Nursery £1.40 per day - £7.00 per week 

Y3-6 £2.20 per day - £11.00 per week to be paid on 

MONDAY, Please place in a named money bag/envelope and 

place in Class box. Change will be issued by the class teacher 

at home time. Reception, Y1 and Y2 will continue to receive 

Universal Free School Meals 

 

 

“Strive for 5” reading challenge.  

Please continue to make sure that your child  

reads 5 times per week at home. Strive for 5  

really DOES make a difference to your child’s 

reading ability which is why this is a whole school initiative.  Staff 

will question children about the texts they read. 

Remember that in the back of the reading journal you will find:  - 

year group spellings – the ones your child is learning, 

 - times tables  - an example of the handwriting style.  

We hope this is helpful. 

 

 
 

 

Birthday cakes                                      
As you know we are a nut free school.  
Because of this we are often unable to allow birthday 
cakes in to school due to the possibility of nuts being an 
ingredient. To avoid disappointment we are now 
providing a pre-order cake service from the school 
kitchen at a cost of £5. Please ask at the office for order 
details.  

 

 

Qwell Counselling  
Qwell counselling is a free, safe and 
anonymous online counselling and 
emotional well-being support for adults 
aged 18+. It is open to anyone who 
would like to access the support.  
 

 

Lexia Log In Details  
The username to log in to Lexia at home is 
now:  
Lstilwell@derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Derwent Vale Primary and Nursery School are 
now offering: Up to 30 hours of free childcare 
for working parents of 3 and 4 year olds Ask 
at the office for more information  
Apply now at: www.childcarechoices.gov.uk              
HMRC help line number: 0300 123 4097  

 

http://cumbrialscb.com/
http://cumbrialscb.com/

